PENTECOST SUNDAY
SUNDAY, JUNE 8TH, 2025

CO-CATHEDRAL OF

ST. THOMAS MORE

We exist to reflect Jesus Christ, to worship Him, and to proclaim His good news to all.
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A MESSAGE FROM FR. TIM

- -

Apostolic Exhortation
of the Holy Father
Francis

THE JOY OF
THE GOSPEL

Evangelii Gaudium

This past week we started our summer book study with our
seminarians who are in the St. Joseph House of Prayer and Formation
summer program.

It is not too late to join if you missed it! We are studying Pope
Francis' first Apostolic Exhortation "Evangelii Gaudium" - The Joy of
the Gospel!

This was his first major document and it had a huge impact on the
Church and its approach to the world and evangelization. In this
document he challenges every believer to be a missionary and to
overcome the complacency that we can find in ourselves and in our
institutions.

Please consider joining us on Tuesdays at 7pm. The document is

available online or you can feel free to order a hard copy if you would

like.
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Cle-rgy & Staff

Bishop Of Pensacola -

Tallahassee
Most Reverend

William A. Wack, CSC

Rector
Very Rev. Tim Holeda
frtim@cocathedral.com

Parochial Vicar

& Campus Minister
Rev. Luke Farabaugh

frluke@cocathedral.com

Priest in Residence
Rev. Ponsiano Ngondwe SJ

frpons@cocathedral.com

Deacon
Andy Grosmaire
deaconandy@cocathedral.com

Clergy & Staff continued on
Page 7

"O most blessed Light divine,
Shine within these heats of
yowrs, And owr
inmost being fill!”
-Sequence Veni, Sancte Spivitus

PAGE 1



MASS SCHEDULE

CONFESSION

OFFICE HOURS

VISIT US ONLINE: COCATHEDRAL.COM
WIFI PASSWORD: stm1967!

Rosary in the Chapel

After every 7am Mass join others in
the chapel to pray a rosary!

sy
Have you done CRHP? %ﬁ%

An old friend with a new name is coming to St. Thomas
More. Christ Renews His Parish, or CRHP, is now Welcome
and we are preparing for our first weekends in the fall. We

need men and women who have previously presented a CRHP
weekend to help us present the fall retreat. We will begin
formation for these special teams this summer. If you are
interested please scan the QR code to sign up.

For more information, please contact Deacon Andy or Kate Grosmaire at
chezgrosmaire@yahoo.com

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE
June 2025 Dates: 05/27- 06/01

Weekly Need: $25,000

Weekly Giving: $21,506
Year-to-Date Need: $530,000
Year-to-Date Giving: $536,138

Thank you so much to our parish community for your continued
support throughout the year! To give online, please visit
www.cocathedral.com and go to the “Giving” page.

2025 Bishop’s CATHOLIC SHARING
APPEAL (CSA)

If you have not made your pledge, please return your
completed pledge card into the Offertory basket today or
go to the Diocesan webpage, www.ptdiocese.org/csa,
and select “Donate Here” to find our parish,
“Co-Cathedral of St. Thomas More.

So far, 206 parishioners have pledged $120,549.
We have received $100,182 to date.

CO-CATHEDRAL OF ST. THOMAS MORE - 900 WEST TENNESSEE STREET, TALLAHASSEE FL PAGE 2



All 9th - 12th grade students welcome!

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, June 17,
6:30-8:00 in the Student Lounge for
Quodlibet with Fr. Tim!

Quodlibet means "whatever you like" and
refers to the tradition in medieval universities
in which, a couple of times a year, students
could pose any questions to their professors
that they liked. So, have your teens think of
some questions they'd like to ask of Fr. Tim
for that meeting!

Please note that this meeting will be on a
Tuesday rather than our normal Wednesdays.
We will provide dinner and follow our typical

meeting schedule of food/social time, ice

breaker, talk, and prayer time. Please invite
friends and spread the word!

If you signed your student up for Steubenville,
please be sure to send your check for $300 to Paula
at St. Thomas More ASAP. If you have questions
about the trip, email her at faith@cocathedral.com.
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Welcome to our Parish Family

George Moyle-Tooker
june 9 - 13, 2025

who was baptized GRNonline.com —--r"

/ Sunday, June 1st, 2025
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Seminarian

Book Study

On
The Joy of
the Gospel
EVANGELII GAUDIUM

Tuesdays at 7:00pm
In the Social Hall

6 sessions
Starting June 3rd
ends July 8th

cocathedral.com to sign up

Come and Celebrate the Feast
of the Two Hearts

The Sacred Heart of Jesus and The Immaculate
Heart of Mary

June 27, 2025 6:00 pm - 11:00 pm
St. Louis Catholic Church
3640 Fred George Rd, Tallahassee

For more information contact:
Donna Roberts
donnazroberts@comcast.net
(850) 544-2070

Sponsored by Our Lady of Mount Carmel Lay
Carmelite Community and
St. Louis Catholic Church

Respect Life

Mass and Rosary

All Tallahassee parishes are invited to join together this month
for Mass and Rosary on Wednesday, June 18 as we pray for a
renewed culture of life in our country.

The Co-Cathedral of
St. Thomas More
Wednesday, June 18, 2025
Mass(5:15 pm)
Rosary(5:45 pm)

For more information, contact Cheryl McCarron
chermik81@comcast.net

CO-CATHEDRAL OF ST. THOMAS MORE

JUNE 2025

TALLAHASSEE CATHOLIC
YOUNG PROFESSIONALS

JUNE 12™: ADORATION
T gt the Co-Cathedral
Fellowship afterward at The Wilbury.

JUNE 4™ & 18™: MEN’S GROUP
7pm a the Parish Hall
W Praver, lectio divina, discussion of the
readings, and personal prayer requests.

JUNE 26™: ICE NIGHT
T at the CSU lounge.

Join Genewieve as we mtroduce
Catholic topics for discussion. Bring

vour own drinks and snacks.
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Co-Cathedral of St. Thomas More
SUMMARY of the Pastoral Council Meeting

May 21, 2025

Present: Father Tim Holeda, Father Luke, Paul Malley, Dawn Adolfson, Jeanne O’Kon, Dasha Nixon, Gerard York,
Sue Steverson, Sue Ebbers, Mike Collazo, Silvia Alderman, Erika Richard, Sue Ebbers, David Miller, Megan Perry-
Thibault, Christa Calamas. Absent: Renee Reams.

The new Council members introduced themselves: David Miller and Megan Perry-Thibault. Erika Richard
also introduced herself as the new Director of Ministries.

Father Murray Scholarship Update: Dawn Adolfson described the background and process for the
scholarship. One 7" grader and one 8™ grader at Trinity Catholic receive the scholarship each year and it
is supported by STM. Three finalists in each grade are interviewed by Council members, and one is
selected from each grade. Dawn thanked Jeanne O’Kon, Sue Steverson, Gerry York, and Father Tim for
their service.

Pastoral Council Membership: Jeanne distributed an updated membership roster for everyone to
check over for accuracy. A motion was made and seconded to adopt the current members for a two-
year term. Motion passed.

Administration Updates: Dasha reported that many parishioners are attending the upcoming
ordination. He will send an e-mail out to those who have registered to give them the details about the 12-
hour trip (10:00 a.m. CT). Father Luke’s going away party will be this Saturday after the 5:15 Mass. His
last Mass with this parish is on June 8, and he will become the pastor of St. Thomas More in Pensacola.

Ministries and Catholic Noles Update: Erika has been meeting with the leaders of the groups within the
parish: the Haiti Committee, Young Professionals, and others. She is asking how the parish can support
them and is finding out more about them. Sam, the director of Campus Ministry, says there is a lot of
growth in the Catholic Noles. Their social media accounts are being following by 4,000 new people. They
had focus missionaries for the first time this year, and one more is coming for the next year, as well as
Sister Isabel. Nextyear’s attendance in Bible Studies, Spirit Nights, and other events is projected to
increase by 30%.

Rector’s Comments: Regarding the construction project, Father Tim has been concerned about the
project. The designers have not taken Father Tim’s concerns into consideration, and he shared these
concerns with Moore Capital. He spoke to one of the City Managers and to Tom Jordan recently about
aspects of the project. He plans to start over and hire an engineer and an architect to develop a plan

more like the parish wants and needs. Some different ideas will be generated using this new strategy.

Father Tim indicated that Catholic Noles is trying to shift some of the programming to Sunday evening.
The Sunday evening Mass may be switched to 5:00 or 5:15 p.m. in the fall, and the Mass at 8:00 p.m. will
also be offered. This will benefit the student’s schedules better since many of them have Sunday
evening meetings.

Next Meeting: The June meeting will be a potluck dinner (June 18 at 6:00 p.m.). Heis communicating
with Tom Neal about the possible Pastoral Council Retreat on Saturday morning, August 16.



NEW PRESCHOOL!

NOW ENROLLING

AGES 2-5

s1' JONN PAUL if
Preschool s

Preschool is too early for a rigid and strict academic
focus (kids’ brains aren’t ready yet!) much, when
kids are playing hard, they are hard at work.

OPTIONS

Play based
learning,
Reggio Emilia
Inspired

SJP Il preschool focuses on PLAY. When children are

able to be creative, use their imagination, take
risks, be the leader, create rules, learn from
mistakes, take turns, be silly, and so much
more...they are learning!

What Makes Us Unique

D Cozy Classroom

E» Faith Based
B» No shoes - No Problem

° Onsite Library
© screen/Tech Free

ST. ]OHN PAUL 11
Don’t forget to CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

Ipply before
i

ENROLLING NOW FOR 2025-2026!
cations close!

Are you interested in a Christ-centered Catholic education for your
child? We are excited to announce that applications for the 2025-
2026 school year are now open!

Did you know all Florida students are now eligible to receive state
scholarships for private K-12 education? There is no better time to
child!  Visit
stepupforstudents.org for more information about applying for
your child's state-funded scholarship.

take action and seek more for your

M (850)201-5744 @ admissions@jpiichs.org www.sjpiichs.org/admissions/apply/

CO-CATHEDRAL OF ST. THOMAS MORE

PART & FULL TIME

Now Enrollin g‘
Trinity Catholic School is now acceptin?
applications for the 2025-2026 school year.
Remaining spots are filling up fast!

For more information or to submit an
application visit www.trinityknights.org/apply
or contact the Enrollment Director, Jeanne

Cross at C SJ@trlmtykmghts org

SSe unt-yO._fﬁcer
Ue iopal Aide

St. Viucen’t de Paul
Society

This weekend, we are collecting donations after
Mass to purchase backpacks and school
supplies for 70 children of families in need in
Gadsden County for the 2025-26 school year.
We are coordinating this effort with St. Thomas
the Apostle Catholic Church in Quincy.
Donations also can be made on-line at
www.cocathedral.com/giveonline or by sending
a check made payable to St. Vincent de Paul
Society, P.0. Box 15525, Tallahassee 32317-
5525. On behalf of these students, thank you

for your generosity and support.

TO DONATE, SCAN HERE

For more information,
email us at: svdptally@gmail.com.
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Mass Intentions
Sunday, June 08

8:00 am Jesus Sampang by Vivian Lacap
10:00 am For the People of St. Thomas More
12:00 pm T Donald Joseph Lunny by
Christopher & Carla

6:00 pm T Patrick Irons by Anne Bodee

Monday, June 09

7:00 am Kristen West by Hunter Quick
5:15 pm T Morgan-Fauls Families by Jackie
Fauls

Tuesday, June 10

7:00 am Carmel Wiseman by the Wiseman
Family

5:15 pm T Brent Norris by the Fauls Family

Wednesday, June 11
7:00 am T Greg O’Brien by Jill McSoley

5:15 pm Kristen West by Hunter Quick

Thursday, June 12
7:00 am Kristen West by Hunter Quick

5:15 pm Alyssa & Bill Conlon by Rebecca Dux

Friday, June 13
7:00 am T Kevin Reilly by Elijah Menton

5:15 pm T Stella Maris Llosa by Jill McSoley

Saturday, June 14

8:00 am Doris DeGagne by Mary Sue Occhiuzzo

5:15 pm T Terrence Case by Mary A Goble
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"We cannet undevestimate the power
of prager and the diffevence it will

make in ouv world.”
-Saint Teresa of Calcutta

HOW CAN WE
PRAY FOR YOU?

Visit cut u}&g&:}t@:
cecathedval. com /J}%w?&’b*%f&%wm’t!}

Clergy & Staff Continued

Campus Ministry Director
Sam Nunnally- sam@catholicnoles.org

Religious Education & Faith Formation
Paula Wright - faith@cocathedral.com

Music Ministry

Zachary Landress - music@cocathedral.com
Business Manager

Dasha Nixon - dasha@cocathedral.com

Director of Ministries & Mission Outreach
Erika Richard - admin@cocathedral.com

Office Manager/Communications Specialist
Megan Majewski - media@cocathedral.com
Front Desk Associate

Marylu Gomez- office@cocathedral.com
Administrative Assistant for the Office

of Vocations and Seminarians
Nancy Becerra - becerran@ptdiocese.org

Facilities Manager
Victor Herrera - maintenance@cocathedral.com

Assistance for
Victims of Sexual Abuse

Our Diocese has established Victim Assistance
Coordinators to help anyone who has been abused by
church personnel.

Victims should call Dr. Shannon Mullen at 229-233-8009

To report a case, call the
24-Hour Child Abuse Hotline at 800-962-2873.
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